
 

Classroom News   
Class Name: Pembroke          Term : Term 4 2023-2024 

What we have been learning: Some photos of  

our learning 
Our topic this term has been ‘Puddles and 

Rainbows’. We have been exploring the 

different types of weather and thinking 

about the clothes that we might wear. We 

also practiced putting the different items of 

clothing on for the weather. 

On Tuesdays we have managed to 

experience lots of different kinds of weather 

as we continue to spend some time in 

Secondary Playground. The students are 

getting more confident to explore different 

parts of the school. 

In English we have been talking about our 

favourite weather and why. We’ve also 

been writing and mark making about our 

favourite weather. We’ve also been 

practising writing our names for the cards 

we have sent home for you on Mother’s 

Day and Valentine’s Day – we hope you 

liked them! 

We’ve been working really hard on our fine 

motor skills this term.  

In Maths we have focused on counting and 

thinking about 1 more. We are trying hard 

to touch the object that we are counting 

and saying the number before touching the 

next object. 

On World Book Day, Tiverton Class came to 

see us with a book that they had each 

chosen for us from the library. We really 

enjoyed listening to our stories. They also 

performed a sensory story for us which we 

loved joining in with! 

 
Dates to remember: 

 

Thursday 28th March – Last Day of Term  

Monday 15th April – Summer Term Starts 

 
 

                 
  

 
 

         
 

 


